

Prince William County Community Foundation (PWCCF)

P.O. Box 5148
Woodbridge, VA 22194-5148
Tel: (800) 455-4773 (Toll Free)
www.pwccfoundation.org
Email: president@pwccfoundation.org

Vanessa M. Gattis, Ph.D. President & CEO

September 2, 2019

Mr. Mike McGuire 3MT LLC 3221 Mountain Laurel Loop Dumfries, VA 22026

Dear Mike,

On behalf of The *Prince William County Community Foundation, Inc.*, I wanted to thank you for your company's ice cream contribution on August 23, 2019 during our Summer Meals Program. Your time and gift not only helped us have a great culmination event for our program, but you also contributed to us helping to eradicate childhood hunger in our community. Everyday, one in six children in the U.S. go hungry because there is not enough adequate food to sustain them. Our Foundation will continue to work hard to ensure that no child in our community goes hungry!

It is individuals like yourself and your company that help us complete our mission and allow us to expand our programs, including our C.H.O.W. Wagon Initiative and other programs to help the residents in our community have a better quality of life.

Thank you again for assisting the Prince William County Community Foundation, Inc.

I look forward to working with you on future projects.

Sincerely,

Vanessa M. Gattis, Ph.D.

President & CEO